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Commuter Meal Plans 
Commuters may view meal plan options and purchase meal plans and/or flex dollars by visiting: 
Meal Plan Sign Up or by scanning this QR code: 
 

 
 

 
Remaining Flex Dollar Balances from Last Semester 
If you had remaining flex dollars (flex dollars that were not associated with a meal plan) on your 
account last semester, those balances have been transferred over to your new account and are 
available for use in the Caf, DeliCraft or Charlotte’s. 
 

  
 
Accepted Forms of Payment 
The Caf, DeliCraft and Charlotte’s Corner will all eventually accept credit cards, ApplePay, cash, 
meal plan swipes, bird bucks, and flex dollars. Currently, the following forms of payment are 
accepted: 
 

• The Caf – credit cards, ApplePay, cash, meal plan swipes, bird bucks, and flex dollars 

• DeliCraft- meal plan swipes, bird bucks, and flex dollars (credit cards, ApplePay, and cash 
to be available soon!) 

• Charlotte’s – credit cards, ApplePay, cash, meal plan swipes, bird bucks, and flex dollars 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Murray, Provider Food Services Regional 
Manager at kevin.murray@phi.team  
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